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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 673 would limit the ability of the Department to collect parking fees for normal cars, trucks, 

SUVs, etc., that enter parks and has the potential to impact revenue. It is difficult to say that new 

fines imposed would make up for lost revenue, as we do not know how much the fines would 

bring in or to what extent that law assessing said fines are being violated. The current revenue of 

parking passes is $2,600,000. The penalty for early contract termination with the current parking 

program vendor is $180,000. 

 

FY’24 Impact: Potential impact to revenue 

 

Full Year Impact: Potential impact to revenue 
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